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June 25, 2020

Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, PC (Porzio) is proud to announce that it has joined the Law Firm Antiracism Alliance (LFAA). 
Recently formed, LFAA consists of over 125 firms across the United States. The group's goal is to address equality and social 
justice as well as systemic racism in government, corporate, and social structures. To achieve these hefty goals, LFAA is 
leveraging resources from the private bar and legal service organizations to use the law for change collectively.  

The LFAA will facilitate the coordination of its member firms to enable legal services organizations and the LFAA to create 
large-scale, coordinated pro bono projects that are both immediate and long-term in scope. In tandem with the LFAA's pro 
bono efforts, the LFAA law firms' leaders will examine and eliminate internal policies and practices that may perpetuate 
racial inequities within law firm structures.

 

To read more, click here.  

Porzio Joins the Law Firm Antiracism Alliance

https://www.law.com/americanlawyer/2020/06/24/over-125-firms-have-joined-the-law-firm-antiracism-alliance/?slreturn=20200525155834

